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Support  

River House  

by making a gift 

in honor or  

in memory of a 

loved one.   

Simply go online 

or call the  

Development  

Office at  

622-0079 x110!   
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River House is a nonprofit organization governed by a volunteer Board of Directors.   

We gratefully acknowledge the commitment demonstrated by the many gifts of  

time, talent and funding from our community!  

President Karen Grund 

Secretary Ann R. Hagmann 

Vice President Marcus N. Zavattaro 

Treasurer Jean S. Raben 

 

 

National Adult Day Services Week is celebrated annually since it was proclaimed on September 27th, 1983 
by former President Ronald Regan. It is meant to raise awareness of the availability and accessibility of 
adult day programs nationwide. Join us at River House as we celebrate this special occasion with a 
variety of exciting events and activities held throughout the week: 
 

Open Arts Alliance with Rocco Natale - Monday, 9/18 
Animal Embassy Visit - Tuesday, 9/19 
Silver Tones Performance - Thursday, 9/21 
Caregiver BBQ and Performance by Serendipity Chorale - Friday, 9/22 
 

Please call Lynn at 622-0079 for more information or to RSVP by September 12th for the 
Caregiver BBQ on Friday, September 22nd at 11:30AM! 

MasterMindôs Brain Training class kicks off this month! This class is designed for individuals experiencing 

memory related challenges.  Participants will learn techniques to improve memory, increase verbal fluency 

and enhance flexible thinking. Class meets on Thursdays at 10:30 am. 



 
Rachel joined the River House team back in February as a Marketing  
Assistant and was most recently promoted to the Marketing Coordinator.   
No stranger to the world of marketing, Rachel has assisted numerous  
non-profit organizations with web-design, social media and graphic design.   
Currently a Business Administration student at Norwalk Community College, 
Rachel has an extensive background in fine and graphic arts.   Rachel  
attended Maryland Institute College of Art in Baltimore.   In addition to her 
passion for art, Rachel enjoys animals, reading (ñGame of Thronesò is one of 
her favorites!), visiting zoos and aquariums, hiking and being outdoors.    
Rachel lives in Greenwich with her Boston Terrier, Lady.    


